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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

Iran welcomes delegation of Belgium to this UPR session. 
We are concerned about the growing trend of police-related racial violence as well as growing of racist, islamophobia and hate speech in Belgium.

Iran recommends that Belgium:

1. Take effective steps to avoid contributing to gross violations of human rights of the populations targeted by the UCMs as the result of compliance with such measures, 

2. Cease arms supply to countries who commit violations of human rights and International Humanitarian Law, 
3. Combat Islamophobia by criminalizing racist and Islamophobic acts, 
4. Take measures to ensure impartial investigations into all allegations of racist incidents caused by or involving the police,
5. Ensure establishment of care centers for survivors of sexual violence and their accessibility all over the country. 
I thank you.
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